Mrs. Etter's newsletter for the week of May 14th

**Reading:** We will be reading stories in class on what it means to be a good citizen.

We will continue to work in our practice books learning new phonics skills, high frequency words, and spelling words.

**Writing:** We will continue to complete stories about first grade and our friends.

**Math:** reviewing and assessing for report cards.

## **Reminders:**

Friday May 18<sup>th</sup> – We will be walking to the park to show how we can be a good citizen and pick up trash. Please send in a plastic bag for your child to put his/her trash in.

Afterwards, we will picnic at the park. We will head back to school around 11:30. Please send a sack lunch with your child that day. If it is sunny you may want to put sunscreen on your child before they arrive at school.